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PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF HOLLAND 
Sheboygan County, Wisconsin 
Plan Commission 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Holland Plan Commission, pursuant to the 
provisions of the Town of Holland Zoning Ordinance and Land Division Ordinance, will 
hold a public hearing on January 6, 2020 at 7:30 p.m., at the Town of Holland Hall, W3005 
County Highway G, Cedar Grove, Wisconsin to consider: 
 
1. A request by Ryan Walvoord for a minor land division. The property is located at N1671 

Van Driest Lane, parcel number 59006074771 (4.71 acres, zoned A-5).  
 

2. Amendment and/or creation of Town Code §330-17.D and definitions regarding 
construction standards for living versus non-living space in a dwelling unit.  
 

3. Amendment of sections of Town Code §330-12 and definitions to clarify permitted uses 
for accessory buildings as they pertain to dwelling units.  

 
Maps of the affected properties and zoning districts may be obtained from the Plan 
Commission by contacting the Clerk, Janelle Kaiser, at (920) 668-6625 or at 
plancommclerk@townofholland.com. The public is invited to attend and comment on the 
above requests. 
 
Janelle Kaiser 
Plan Commission Clerk 
Town of Holland 
 
December 20, 2019 


